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TO: PARENTS OF ALL PROM-GOERS 
FROM:  MRS.  CARROLL 
 
As you know, Friday evening, May5, Seton will hold its junior-senior prom at the Regency at 
Dominion Valley Country Club in Haymarket, from 6:30pm until 11:30pm.  We are happy that 
your son or daughter will attend this special event, and we wanted to remind you of Seton’s 
prom policies. 
 
Students are allowed to start arriving at the Country club by 6:30 but not later than 7pm.  If 
there is a good reason why your child must arrive late or leave early, please notify me directly. 
 
Since the prom location is at a distance from most of your homes and keeping in mind the 
welfare of the students, we encourage you to set and enforce an appropriate curfew.  An 
important part of education is the teaching of responsibility.  We see the setting of an 
appropriate curfew as important in guiding the students in responsibility. 
 
Seton is not sponsoring any after-prom activity.  If your child is invited to an after-prom party, 
we encourage you to make sure that the party is adequately chaperoned.  It is important that you 
know exactly where your child is going to be from the time the prom ends until the time he or 
she arrives home.  All-night parties and co-ed sleepovers are not appropriate for Seton students.   
 
Sometimes after the prom, some of the students make a visit to All Saints Church, where 
exposition of the Blessed Sacrament is held all night.  Please join us in encouraging the students 
once again to make Our Lord part of their evening.   
 
We trust that our students will be able to offer every aspect of the evening to the glory of God.  
One of God’s great gifts to us is friendship, and people have often commented on the joy 
manifest at Seton social events.  Please pray with us that prom night will be a time of joy and 
grace for our students. 
 
Sincerely in Christ the King, 
 
 
Anne W. Carroll 
Director 


